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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 508 Deirdre Sweeney

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 11:18

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

I am a regular sea swimmer in Dublin Bay, | snorkle and dive in its waters and | most of all, have a deep love of the
Bull Island as its a short walk from my home in Fairview. This area is one of the few places | can witness wildlife and

nature in all its glory within the city. R4
How such an incredible resource enjoyed by so many Dublin citizens c;gj‘%e put at risk by this scheme is beyond
belief. o@\\‘\@
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| ask that the views an health of citizens are prioritised abc&&;@bmmercial interests and that an alternative site is
found for the waste. ;\\00%\\
Please protect our bay! &
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Yours sincerely, OQ\\
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Deirdre Sweeney

273 Richmond Road, Fairview, D3
Dublin
IE
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